Charles Raper Jonas
MEMBER OF CONGRESS
Washington, D. C.

September 12, 1967

Mr. Guy C. Killian
P.0. Box 357
Gastonia, North Carolina 28052

Dear Guy:

I regret that it was not possible for me to attend
the Killian Reunion this year. If it had been a Sunday
prior to September 10 I could have made it, but it was
impossible on the 10th due to a prior commitment.

I am hoping to be able to attend the reunion next
year.

With best regards to you and yours, I am

Sincerely,

i

JONAS

CRJ:hl



